National Conference of Bar Examiners

302 South Bedford Street Phone: 608-280-8550
Madison, Wisconsin 537(3-3622 Fax: 608-280-8552
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MEMORANDUM
DATE: August 29, 2012
TO: Law School Deans
FROM: Erica Moeser, President 4‘/1/
National Conference of Bar Examiners
RE: Midyear Graduates Intending to Take the MPRE

The Multistate Professional Responsibility Examination will be administered on a
slightly different schedule in 2013. Because of the schedule change, it would be
prudent for any midyear graduates who have not already met the MPRE requirement
and who are planning to take a February 2013 bar examination fo register for the
November 2012 MPRE.

In 2013 the three MPRE administration dates will be on the following Saturdays --
April 6, August 17, and November 2 — with Sabbath testing on the following
Mondays. The dates on which test results are scheduled to be released are May 10,
September 20, and December 6, respectively. To the extent that you have midyear
graduates who do not wish to have bar admission delayed in states that conduct
admission ceremonies on or before the May 10 score release date, they would be well
advised to register for the November 2012 MPRE. The registration deadline for that
test is September 18, with late registrations accepted through October 4.

MPRE registration information is available on the NCBE website, www.ncbex.org.
Please share this information with your law school personnel who counsel students
about bar admission requirements.

Thanks and best wishes.

em/msa
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